
A few notes from OES…    February 27, 2018 
 
Report Cards & Parent-Teacher Interviews – Term 2 
Report cards will be sent home this Thursday, March 1st.  A Parent-Teacher 
interview request form is included.  Kindly return this request form to school by 
Monday, March 12th.  A confirmation of your interview date and time will be sent 
home in your child’s agenda on Wednesday, March 14th.  Interviews are being held 
on the afternoon and evening of Thursday, March 15th and in the morning on 
Friday, March 16th.   
 
OES Carnival 
This year’s event will be held all day, this Friday, March 2nd.  Many activities are 
being organized and we ask that students be dressed for indoor and outdoor play.   
 
Grad Photos 
Our Grade 6 students will have their grad photos taken on Friday, March 23rd.  
More info will be sent home after the March Break. 
 
Pink Shirts at OES 
OES students are proud to join this worldwide effort every Wednesday throughout 
the months of February and March when all students are invited to wear their pink 
t-shirts to school!  Check out the nice article by Emily Southwood, in last week’s 
Gleaner, (http://www.journalsaint-francois.ca/categorie/the-gleaner) that 
highlighted our efforts. 
 
OES Spaghetti Dinner Fundraiser 
Donations are being sought for our spaghetti dinner on Thursday, March 29th.  Any 
ingredients to help us make our sauces (vegetarian and meat), as well as pasta, 
lettuce for the salad and French bread, would be greatly appreciated.  We hope 
that you join us for this tasty event.  It will be a nice way to kick off the Easter 
break.  Kindly return your ticket request forms to school by Thursday, March 22nd.  
These ticket request forms were sent home on Monday. 
 
March Break Activities 
Serenplicity, one of our community partners, is offering single or multiple day-long 
creative workshops (soap making, arts & crafts, carpentry and candlemaking) for 
kids over the March break.  The hours are from 9 am until 2 pm.  The cost is $40 
per day or $30 if choosing multiple days. You can register by emailing Mary at 
marysullivan2009@hotmail.com, calling 450-807-1612, or dropping by the store at 
5 Church Street, Ormstown. 
 

To our OES families – Enjoy your March Break and your family time together! 
 
 
 


